THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM

UNIVERSITY Of PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

20th. Dec. 1932.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

A very happy New Year to you!

Herewith I send you material regarding
stone vessels from Antba, und z%ar:

Two lists, each of 2 sheets:- A,
Alabaster vessels; B, Vessels of stone
other than alabaster.

Nine photographic prints.

You will notice that some of the
vessels and lids have no Registration
No. ©Should it prove desirable for any
reason to give these pieces numbers, we
can always do s0.

Yours always sinqgrely,
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